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Subject:	Charges to cross-border payments within SEPA
The Single Euro Payments Area (SEPA) Regulation stipulates that charges for cross-border payments in euros must be the same as those which apply to payments within a Member State. However, a number of financial institutions across SEPA make consumers pay more for cross-border SEPA transfers, while giving discounts for domestic payments or making them completely free of charge. Often this translates into ‘package deals’, a practice that allows banks to give customers an unofficial discount for domestic payments, while charging them for cross-border SEPA payments.
–	How will the Commission guarantee that the regulation is fully enforced?
–	Will the Commission follow-up on or take measures to enforce the rules when Member States fail to make their financial institutions comply with the regulation?
1125927.EN	PE 604.292
